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EARLY MORNING CARE INFORMATION 

Early Morning Care at Rye Country Day is available (as space allows) for our Preschool and Kinder 

Owl Children. This program offers children the opportunity to explore quiet activities such as blocks, 

puzzles, quiet games, and art projects. 

• Registration for Early Morning Care:  Parents using Early Morning Care must complete a 

registration form in advance of each month and payment for that month must be received before 

the start of the program.  

• Arrival Time:  Children may arrive as early as 7:45 a.m. or any time thereafter. 

• Drop-off information will be shared with families registered for the program. 

 

EXTENDED DAY PROGRAM INFORMATION 

Extended Day at Rye Country Day is available (as space allows) for our Preschool and Kinder Owl 

Students.  This program allows children to continue their day away from home in a familiar and caring 

setting. Unhurried lunchtimes, quiet reading times, and a variety of activity choices fill these extended 

hours.  

• Registration for Extended Day:  Parents using our Extended Day Program must complete a 

registration form in advance of each month and payment for that month must be received before 

the start of the program.  

• Requirements:  
o Every child will bring a nutritious lunch that includes a drink.  Please include ice packs to keep your 

child’s lunch cold and remember we are a peanut/tree nut free facility.   

o Full Day children also need to bring an afternoon snack and drink. 

• Pick-up information will be shared with families registered for the program. 

 

The last week of June a statement for the 1st tuition payment (due July 15th) will be mailed to all 

families. This mailing will include an Early Morning Care/Extended Day Questionnaire for 

families with Preschool and Kinder Owl children. Anyone planning on using either of these programs 

needs to complete the questionnaire and return it with their tuition payment. A registration form for 

September will be included in the Required Forms Packet of families who completed and returned 

the Early Morning Care/Extended Day Questionnaire. Children registered for September will 

automatically receive a registration form for the following months.  We always do our best to add 

children during the year as requested, but space is not guaranteed. 

 

 


